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September 15, 2022 
 
 
 
Wisconsin State Senate 
Chief Clerk 
PO Box 7882 
Madison, WI  53707-7882 
 
Wisconsin State Assembly 
Chief Clerk 
PO Box 8952 
Madison WI  53708-8952 
 
Dear Chief Clerks: 
 
We are pleased to submit to the Legislature information regarding our agency Environmental Impact 
Statement report in accordance with Wis. Stat. § 1.11(2)(j).   
 
The Department of Safety and Professional Services has not undertaken any actions or proposed any 
projects that significantly impact the quality of the human environment during the reporting period.  As 
a result, no assessments were conducted, and no statements were prepared. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dan Hereth 
Secretary-designee 
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